From: Larri Spengler

Sent: Tuesday, March 15, 2022 3:13 PM

To: House Finance

Cc: Rep. Liz Snyder; Rep. Sara Hannan; Rep. Andi Story
Subject: support HB 146

Greetings:

| urge you to support HB 146, which would require disclosure of wage information.
This is an important step in moving toward wage equity for women.

Thank you.

Larri Spengler

Juneau, Alaska 99801






